
Alumni of the Month - Dr. Jason Tronetti 
 
Year of Graduation 
 

1990 

 

What have you done since graduating from Port Allegany 
High School? 
 
I graduated from Gannon University with a Bachelor of Science 
degree. My Doctoral Degree was earned at Philadelphia College 
of Osteopathic Medicine. I completed my internship and residency 
at the Geisinger Medical Center in family practice. 
 
Dr. Tronetti has his family practice office in Port Allegany and also 
serves as the school doctor for the Port Allegany School District.  
He is a member of the Board of Directors for the Smethport Area 
School District and a board member for Charles Cole Memorial 
Hospital.  
 
 
Where do you currently live? 
 

Smethport, Pennsylvania 

 
 
Who was your favorite teacher in high school? 
Why were they your favorite? 
 

Mr. Owen.  I received a 100 percent on a calculus 
final in college and that had never been done with that 
particular professor. 

 

 

What is your fondest memory of Port Allegany High School? 

 

Playing basketball at the courts late at night. 


